
To Whom it May Concern: 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Jayla Frasz. I have had the pleasure of teaching 

Jayla for a Foods Class as well as her English Language Arts class. Jayla’s time at Dr. Martin LeBoldus 

Catholic High School and in my classes was extremely successful. To begin, Ms. Frasz possesses a list of 

positive traits. She is passionate about the work she does, as well as flexible, honest and genuine when it 

comes to those around her. The maturity she exudes is astonishing.  

Being able to teach Jayla within the classroom multiple times has allowed me to gain an understanding 

for the commitment and quality to the work she is able to produce. Jayla has always been a joy to be 

around in terms of social interaction, yet extremely hardworking and focused. I can honestly say that I 

have yet to encounter another student who was as determined as Jayla. Jayla is constantly looking for 

feedback and ways to improve her comprehension and understanding as well as eager to learn, a skill that 

will take her far in his future career and life in general. I can always count on Jayla to have her work 

done, to be part of group discussions and not scared to share her opinions in class.  

In conclusion, I truly believe Jayla Frasz is the perfect fit for any class or team. Bright, eager and oozing 

with potential, yet possessing great humility, she has the opportunity to have a very bright future. 

Accordingly, it is on Jayla’s behalf that I extend my highest, personal recommendation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Hannah Paul  

B.Ed, Food Studies, English Language Arts Teacher 

Dr. Martin LeBoldus Catholic High School 

 

 

 


